
Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Planning Commission and the 
general public that the Planning Commission will hold the following meeting, which will be open to the public: 

 PLANNING COMMISSION 
Planning and Development Services • P.O. Box 27210 • Tucson, AZ 85726-7210 

 
 

The Planning Commission Meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, August 28, 

2024, at 6:00 PM has been 
CANCELLED.  

 
 
 
 
 

The next scheduled meetings will be held on 
Wednesday, September 4, 2024 
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